
HB 1008-S.E - DIGEST
(DIGEST AS ENACTED)

Directs the administrative office of the courts to
develop and prepare standard petition, temporary order for
protection, and permanent order for protection forms, a
standard notice form to provide notice to the vulnerable adult
if the vulnerable adult is not the petitioner, instructions,
and a court staff handbook on the protection order process.
The standard petition and order for protection forms must be
used after October 1, 2007, for all petitions filed and orders
issued under this chapter. The administrative office of the
courts, in preparing the instructions, forms, notice, and
handbook, may consult with attorneys from the elder law
section of the Washington state bar association, judges, the
department, the Washington protection and advocacy system, and
law enforcement personnel.

Directs the administrative office of the courts to
determine the significant non-English-speaking or limited-
English-speaking populations in the state. The administrator
shall then arrange for translation of the instructions
required by this act, which shall contain a sample of the
standard petition and order for protection forms, into the
languages spoken by those significant non-English-speaking
populations, and shall distribute a master copy of the
translated instructions to all court clerks by December 31,
2007.

Provides that any vulnerable adult who has not been
adjudicated fully incapacitated under chapter 11.88 RCW, or
the vulnerable adult's guardian, at any time subsequent to
entry of a permanent protection order under chapter 74.34 RCW,
may apply to the court for an order to modify or vacate the
order. In a hearing on an application to dismiss or modify the
protection order, the court shall grant such relief consistent
with RCW 74.34.110 as it deems necessary for the protection of
the vulnerable adult, including dismissal or modification of
the protection order.


